LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Operations Department Memorandum

TO: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services
R

FROM: Raymond E. Raymond, Jr.

DATE: August 30, 2010

SUBJECT: Bid Recommendation — Copy Paper

Bid specifications for the purchase of all copy paper (xerographic) for the
2010-11 school year were submitted to 10 vendors.

A public bid opening took place at the Purchasing/Warehouse Dept. on August
24,2010.

After reviewing all submitted bids, I am recommending RIS Paper Company,
Inc. Uniontown, OH, who had the low bid of $136,383.20 (see attachment).

Please call if you have any questions.
Thank you.
Attachment

Cc:Rod Hosman



01L0¢/9L/6

‘uoued e 0} sweal g} sjuswuio)d
B X X X X | X X - - ajoid lopusp
- e L B
X X X X ; X X juswisiels
ainsojosiq [eljiweS
y ; e
07'€8Z'9El$  0009E'8YL$ | OV'99EL'LOLS | OOVEV'EEL$ | 00VE6'SKLS | 00'PZSOVLS
j S ,  0¥0'G :SuouE) [BJO)
i ‘ ] o 00¥°0S :sweay |ejol
0C'SLE LS 00°0¥5°L$ 00°922°1L$ pig ON 09'129°1$ ﬂ 00'896°L$ | L1 Xx¢/L 8- Aeued
) L daded Adog - swesy 00y |
09°169¢% | 00°0.L.% 00°'888% pig ON 08°'6£8% 00'¥8.% b X2/ 8-uld
- - laded AdoD - sweay 002
09°269% 000..% 00'888% Pig ON 08°'6£8% 00'v8.% bLX¢/L 8- u3dp
: ) Jaded Adon - sweay 00Z
0zZ'sLE'LS 00°0vS‘L$ 009.2°'1$ pig ON 09°L29°L$ w 00'895°L$ LLXZ/L8-PIOD
) ” , Jaded Ado9 - sweay Q0
09°.69% 00°0..4$% 00°'888% Pid ON 08°G£8% 00'v8.% b X /L g 8nig
Jaded Ado9 - sweay 00 |
09°269% W 00°04.% 00°'888% p!ig ON 08°6£8% 00'v8.% b1 X Z/L 8- PIYDIO
L o o i Jaded Ado9 - sweay 002 |
09°2,69% W 00°0..% 00'888% pig ON 08'6£8% 00'v8.% L1 x2/L 8 Aseyd
- ] - B - _ Jaded AdoD - sweay 002 |
09°269% : 00°0..1% 00'888% pig ON 08°6£8% 00'v8.% I L XZ/L 8-uowies
- - o - - T Jaded Adop - sweay 00z
00921°2$ 00°02€'L$ 00'v06°8% pig ON 00°9€8'/$ 00'89€'2$ laded AdoD aynum
e . Ll X || - sweay 00z}
oz’'Les‘'zeley - ooove'eels | obZes‘evl$ 00°vEP'EELS 00°008'621$ 009lLe'sgL$ L1 X Z/L 8- Joded
I e e S T AdoQ ayym - 'suid 0zLv
J1aded SiM W Heln 10do@ 92140 ¢ SPNPoId dH X0Jax suoynjos | Jappig jo swep
W : 90O GO

0102Z ‘t¢ 1snbny

J1aded Adoo

Buluado pig
sjooyas 2ljqnd EIUOAIT



Livonia Public School

Business Services Office

Date: September 15, 2010

To:  Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re:  Revised Recommendation for Copy Paper Bid
We would like to present a recommendation for approval to purchase copy paper
at the next Regular Board of Education meeting on Monday, September 20, 2010.
Ray Raymond, Director of Operations has revised the attached bid worksheet to

indicate the number of cartons for the purchase. Please contact me if you have any
questions. Thank you.

LA/kp

Attachments



